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| object to this request for the variance to the Zoning By-law, as this would impact the
look that is presently on the road which we reside.

Also, when we were constructing the house which we currently reside in, we had to
change our drawings to comply with the by-law because we were 65 sq ft over the
allowable limit.

The height would directly impact our residence as we are across this proposed house
construction.

Thanks PRF

Romano Ferrante

18 Gosling Rd.

Maple





